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June 
2 Mid-Year reporting via HERO 

2 Super 11 Mountain Biking 

5 Kings Birthday 

8 Super 11 Ultimate Frisbee 

13 Learning Conferences – Staff 

Only Day 

16 Super 11 Rock Wall Climbing 

16 40 Hour Challenge 

16 Samoa payment due 

22 TPI Cross Country 

23 Super 11 Indoor Bowls 

26 Production dress rehearsal 

26 Year 6 visit contributing schools 

27 Matinee Production - “Aladdin 

Trouble” 

27 BOT Meeting 

28 Evening Production 

29 Evening Production 

30 Latimer Assembly 

30 Last day of Term 2 

HOLIDAYS 

July 
14 Matariki Celebrations 

17 Term 3 starts 

 

 

         
 
                 

TERM CALENDAR LEADERS  CAMP  WELLINGTON 
Congratulations to everyone involved in the Leaders Camp to 

Wellington!  Once again, a very busy, informative, entertaining 

time was had by all.  Many of our Te Puke students have not 

previously been to our Nation’s Capital City so it’s a brilliant 

opportunity to see the centre of NZ Politics, History at Te Papa 

and experience the city lifestyle. 

Big thanks to the parents and whanau who went on the trip to 

support and give their time – really much appreciated. 

Special mention to the Gamble family whose business 

Dynamic Roofing Specialists sponsored some students to 

attend. Your generosity was highly valued by us and 

appreciated by students and whanau. Thank you. 
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 Super 11 Squash Competition 
Two weeks ago, we entered into the Super 11 

squash tournament with just the one player who 

qualified based on their squash grading – Charlie 

from Room 5. 

The Squash tournament is not split into Year 7 

and 8 – but rather Girls and Boys from across all 

11 Intermediates. 

Charlie was far too strong for her competitors on 

the day winning the overall Girls Title for 2023. 

Congratulations to you Charlie and to your Club 

and Coach for the level of skill you display in 

Squash.  We can’t take the credit for your 

coaching but we LOVE that you got to play for TPI. 

  

40 hour Challenge 

 

 

Students have been provided the information 

regarding this event coming up. Lots of different 

ideas have been discussed including going without 

food but loads of other things as well that could be 

just as challenging for our tamariki. 
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Netball coaching opportunity                                           

We were incredibly fortunate to have Charlotte Elley, a 

current Magic Netball player visit school recently to work 

with a group of our netball players. Charlotte enjoyed her 

time at TPI and was impressed with the skill set of our 

players. At the end of the session the girls had the 

opportunity to ask Charlotte some questions and it was a 

fun filled afternoon of netball. 

TPI would like to thank the WBOP Netball for organising 

this amazing opportunity.                                                                  

 
Progress Reporting and Learning Conferences 
Hopefully you have accessed your child’s Progress Report 

via HERO.  If you have not managed to achieve this – 

please make contact with your teacher or the office so we 

can support you to get access. It’s vital you can see this so 

you know how they are going so far. 
 

The next step is to book a conference time and talk with 

your teacher and child about their next steps and how we 

will work together to achieve these. 

Booking your conference is also via HERO, or by ringing 

the office and have them book for you. 
 

Staff Only Day for Conferences is next Tuesday 13th June. 

Teachers will be conferencing from 8am – 8pm with some 

spaces also after school on the 14th June. 
 

So, no buses or normal school on the 13th  June, but normal 

school on the 14th  June. 
 

Attending a conference is an important aspect of supporting 

your child and school with their learning – AND they get it 

signed off on their Latimer also!  

 
 

. 

 

I would like to acknowledge 

another local business who 

has got behind us at TPI. 

Thank you so much to 

Southern Cross Horticulture 

for your valued sponsorship 

of 97 travelling shirts for the 

Samoa trip in September! 

 

Samoa Travelling Shirt Sponsorship 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Production – Aladdin 
We do a School Production every two years – 

so just once, while the students are here, so 

please make sure you come along and make the 

most of this opportunity. 

Students, Staff and community folk are putting 

in loads of effort and time into this year’s 

performance of Aladdin. 

Week 10 is the week – Wednesday 28th and 

Thursday 29th are the two shows. Get your 

tickets from reception. 
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HOUSE POINTS AS AT 09 JUNE 2023 

Te Ihi Te Mana Te Mauri Te Wehi Te Maia Te Kaha 

835 785 685 830 640 905 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Part 1: Meet Hugh and learn about                           

The Resilience Project -

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-

carer-hub-inspire-hugh/ 

In this presentation, Hugh shares a personal experience 

about his sister's battles with Mental Illness. 

Note: This video contains a story about an eating disorder 

that may be triggering. Please consider this before 

watching. For mental health resources and support 

information, visit The Resilience Project’s Further 

Support Page.  

Remember to check out the remainder of the programme 

in Parts 2-5. 

 

Resilience project 
 

Introducing The Resilience Project – Parent and 

Carer video series. 

The Resilience Project delivers emotionally 

engaging programmes and provides evidence-

based, practical strategies to build resilience. 

Our Partnership Programme consists of online 

presentations and weekly lessons for students, 

professional development for staff, and Parent & 

Carer Hub (inc. digital presentations) for our parent 

and carer community.  

The parent videos are 5-10 minutes long and will 

walk through the key pillars of 

resilience: Gratitude, Empathy & Mindfulness. 

You’ll hear stories and be introduced to activities to 

show how these strategies can support our kids' 

learning and development and support you as 

parents and carers.  

This programme is an important part of our school’s 

effort to look after the mental health of our school 

community. 

  

 

Te Kete Matariki         
14th July 

Matariki will be celebrated 

in the holidays this year on 

Friday the 14th of July. 

Check out the Te Kete 

Matariki Facebook page 

for details of the event at 

Jubilee Park in Te Puke. 

We will have groups of 

students performing in 

this event and it’s a 

brilliant day for the 

community with loads to 

see, hear, do and taste at 

the event. 

 

Latimer Assembly – week 10 
At the end of the Term we have our 

Latimer assembly and we anticipate many 

students receiving their bronze or silver 

this term 

Friday 30th June is the date, assembly time 

is 9am. Come along in person or watch the 

Live Stream. 

 
TPI Cross Country – 22nd June 

All our people are preparing for our school 

cross country event coming up in two 

weeks. You are invited to join us as a 

spectator and support your runner with the 

event starting at 11.50am. May the sun 

shine on that day!       

 

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/
https://theresilienceproject.org.nz/support/
https://theresilienceproject.org.nz/support/

